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LW/LM 
 
8 September 2017 
 
Dear Parents 

Swimming - Swan Centre 
 

We have been offered the opportunity to participate in a Year Five swimming programme. 
   
The programme will allow each Year Five class to take part in a series of lessons over one term, on 
Wednesday morning, (11:30 – 12:00) at The Swan Centre Pool, Berwick. 
 
This term will begin with 5K on Wednesday 13 September and will continue each Wednesday for 8 
weeks, with the exception of half term. 
  
In order to support this programme, we would ask for a voluntary contribution of £2.50 per session.  This 
can be paid weekly in school, in one lump sum of £20.00 or in 2 instalments of £10.00 either online via 
your Parentmail account or in school.  This will go some way towards paying for transport and instruction. 
 
If you agree to your child taking part in the swimming coaching session, please sign the slip below and 
return to the class teacher. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs L Wilkinson 
Head of Year Five 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….…………… 
 

Swimming – Swan Centre 
 
I/We give permission for …………………………………..Class 5K  to take part in the swimming sessions at The 
Swan Centre and agree to pay a voluntary contribution of £2.50 per session to cover the cost.  This will be 
paid: 
 
£2.50 weekly in School                                                                
One off payment of £20.00 (via Parentmail/in school)      
2 Instalments of £10.00       (via Parentmail/in school)      
                                         Delete as appropriate  

 
Emergency Contact Number…………………………………………………………………………………………….……………………… 
 
Signed………………………………………………………………………………………………..…………………………..Parent/Guardian 

 


